
 
 

 

 

 

September 02, 2025 

Addendum No. 03 

File Reference Number: RFP 2025 048 

Title: Engineering Services for Refurbishment of Metrolinx’s Bi-Level 3 & 4 Cabs and 
Coaches 

RE: Clarifications/Questions 

Please refer to the following information/clarification: 
 
Item 1: Would ONTC confirm whether an OIQ (Ordre des Ingénieurs du Québec) certified 
engineer could be considered equivalent to the P.Eng requirement? 
 
Answer: Yes, it would be considered equivalent. 
 
 
 
 
 
This Addendum hereby forms part of the RFP. 
 
Regards, 
 
Brinda Ranpura 
Procurement Contracts Specialist 
brinda.ranpura@ontarionorthland.ca 
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